
I moved from 
France because at 
the time-22 years 
ago-New York was 
where you got the 
best training and 
teachers and the 

most variety. 
There was nothing 

comparable. I 
STAYED because of 
the excitement. 

The level of 
competition is 
almost a matter 

of life and 
death. 

- PASCAL RIOULT 
Artistic 
Director,

Pascal Rioult 
Dance Theatre
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Dance/NYC is proud to be a 
member and branch office of 
Dance/USA! 

NEW DancePass program starts 
July 1, 2008. Don't miss out on 
great discounted dance find out 
more here!

Dance/NYC is now talking about 
dance on Facebook. Join us in 
the conversation!

Dance/NYC is now on MySpace, 
come meet our freinds and join 
our list of friends in the New 
York Dance Community!

New on the Site: Resource 
Directories for: Health Care, 
Grant Writers, Consultants and 
Liability Insurance. Check it
out!

Each week, over 20,000 unique 
visitors check the calendar page 
looking for performances to 
attend. It is now possible to 
run a banner ad on the calendar 
page to highlight your free 
listing to a perfectly targeted 
audience. Ads are inexpensive 
and effective - see more info 
and specifications.

If you are a member of the 
professional dance community in 
NYC, you are eligible for 
special "professional" discounts 



 

to dance performances all over 
town through the DancePass 
program. Click here to 
register.

Starting now, there is NO reason 
for any NYC-based artist or arts 
worker to go without affordable, 
quality healthcare. NO REASON! 
Read all about ArtistAccess.


